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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are excited to announce that next week we will be hosting the Appledore Book Festival author 
visits across all our classes! This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to experience firsthand 
what it’s like to be an author and to learn where authors get their ideas from. 
Each child will receive a free book from their visiting author, and they will have the chance to have it 
signed if they wish! We hope you enjoy sharing the book with your child and ask them all about the 
session.  
 

Author Visit Schedule: 
 

• Wednesday 24th AM: Sean Taylor will visit Kingfishers Class. 
• Thursday 25th AM: Layn Marlow will visit Nursery and Reception. 
• Thursday 25th PM: Joseph Elliott will visit Swallows. 
• Friday 26th AM: Claire Baker will visit Puffins. 

 

We are confident that these visits will inspire our young learners and help foster a love for reading and 
storytelling. 
We hope you all have a safe and happy weekend ahead. 

 

A note about Lost property: 
 

Please can we ask you to label all your child’s belongings. This helps us ensure any items found are 
returned to the right person. 
 

Spooky Disco! 
 

Bookings are now available for our Spooky Disco! This was a great success last year and everyone 
really enjoyed themselves. Tickets can be purchased from the school office. Please see the poster on 
the next page for further details. 
 
Temporary Change of Class for Swallows: 
 

Due to a section of ceiling repairs in the Swallows Classroom, the classroom will be temporarily out 
of use to allow the necessary work to be completed swiftly. During this time, the Swallows Class will 
be using the 'old' Herons Classroom. We appreciate your understanding and patience as we make 
these repairs, and we will keep you updated on any further changes. 
 
We hope you all have a safe and happy weekend ahead. 
Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 
 



 

 

 

 

Birthdays This Week 

Luca .R.  &  Amelia .F. 

Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden park!! 
 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

We are really excited to be holding a 
scholastic book fair in school on 
Monday 29th September. There will 
be a wide range of books suitable 
for all ages for the Children to view 
and purchase. 
 

More information can be found online at : 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk 

Coffee Morning 
 

Our lovely PTFA are holding a coffee morning in school 
from 9am on Monday 22nd September.  

 

This is for any parents / carers who 
would like to come and discuss 

upcoming events or find out more 
about helping the PTFA. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

Secondary School Applications 
 

 

Applications for Year 7 Secondary 
School places for September 2026 

are now open. The deadline to 
submit you application is Friday 

31st October 2025.  Applications 
can be made Online via Devon 

Citizens Portal. 



Attendance 
 



 

Upcoming Community Events 
 

 



Please keep an eye out for our next newsletter on Friday 26th September 2025! 

  
 


